
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Tuesday, May 29, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 

at the Turner County Agricultural Center for a Called “advertised” Meeting and monthly Work 

Session Meeting with Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Denham and McCard present.  

Commissioner Hall was not present for the meeting.  Staff present were Latrice Wilson, County 

Clerk and John Holland, County Attorney.  Others present were Mark Robinson, Fire 

Chief/EMA Director, Jason Anderson and Ray Jordan, ABM Representatives, Bill Tompkins, 

Chief Deputy Charles Dean, Sheriff Andy Hester, Lynn Davis, Extension Coordinator, Jan 

Winter, Elections Superintendent and Robby Royal, EMS Director. 

 Chairman Denham called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Commissioner Calhoun gave the invocation. 

 Motion by Commissioner Calhoun seconded by Commissioner Burgess to approve 

contract for County Manager, motion passed with Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Denham 

and McCard voting in favor of the motion. 

 Commissioners discussed budget amendments for FY 2017-2018. 

 Commissioners discussed adopting a resolution for Turner County Pre-Disaster Hazard 

Mitigation Plan. 

 Commissioners discussed county buildings with Jason Anderson and Ray Jordan with 

ABM Building Solutions, LLC. 

 Commissioners discussed the Sheriff’s Office and Jail Department with Sheriff Andy 

Hester.   

 Motion by Commissioner McCard to adjourn the meeting at 7:06 p.m. 

 

_______________________________________________ 

Nick Denham, Chairman 

 

Attest: __________________________________________ 

             Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk  


